
Statement of Interest 

Organization: WSBA Criminal Law Section 

Position: At large member representing defense 

Date: April 7, 2025 

 

Please accept this statement of my interest in an executive committee position with the WSBA Criminal 

Law Section. I have been practicing criminal law since 1999, and would like to be able to contribute to 

the work the Criminal Law Section does to improve the quality of practice in Washington.  

I am currently a member of the executive committee, and look forward to continuing to work with my 

colleagues to grow the membership numbers and provide service to those members.  

 

Thank you, 

Stan Glisson  

 

 

 


